
Tahoe boat inspections moving
to launch ramps
On Oct. 1, boat inspections will move to select launch ramps
and winter hours will begin.

Tahoe RCD inspectors will be stationed at Cave Rock and Lake
Forest boat launches from 6am-4pm seven days a week, weather
permitting. Boats with attached Lake Tahoe wire inspection
seals and valid Tahoe inspection stickers will be permitted to
launch during these times, but any unsealed boats are required
to get an

inspection during daylight hours.

Decontaminations  will  be  available  through  October.
Decontamination fees apply. Boats with intact inspection seals
will still be permitted to launch at Sand Harbor,

Obexer’s  and  Tahoe  Keys  Marina,  but  no  inspections  or
decontaminations  are  available  at  these  locations.

To confirm hours and inspection locations, call 888.824.6267.
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